
Report of the Fendalton/Waimairi Community Board to the Council meeting of 20 July 2006 

5. UPDATE FROM THE PRINCIPAL BOARD ADVISER 
 
 The Board received an update from its Principal Adviser regarding the following: 
 
  As at 5 May 2006, 1,200 submissions had been received in regard to the Council’s LTCCP. 
 
  Heritage Awards 2006 – due to insufficient time remaining for organisation of this event, the 

Board decided not to participate in this year’s Awards.  A further report will be provided to the 
Board’s Community Services Committee meeting scheduled for 21 June 2006. 

 
 

Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


